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Dear Parents, 

O God….thank you for being with me right now; 
Your love surpasses all fears. 
Please clear my mind, 
Calm my heart, 
Still my spirit, 
Relax my being; 
That I may pass these testing times with 
Courage, faith and Positivity. 
 
SLS DAV Family greets you with this prayer for all. No one ever imagined the 
current scenario that we are caught in! Life has taken such an unimaginable 
turn that we all are finding difficult to cope with. The first wave of Covid-19 
shook us, second wave turned to be a rollercoaster! 
 
In these testing times, we are reminded of our great scientist-The Missile Man 
and late President of India, Dr. APJ Abdul Kalam who said, “Every pain gives a 
lesson and every lesson changes a person” and we may expand his saying to 
‘and every change in a person brings a dramatic change in the world ‘. We 
need to move ahead today with the faith that whatever has happened or is 
happening is a test that we need to pass with flying colors and taking lessons 
from it, we are going to enter a brighter, more aware and more comforting 
future.  The SLS DAV family is trying its level best to cope with the daily 
challenges and this critical time.  
  

For that we need to take very sincere and disciplined charge of our daily lives. 
We need to accept that at least for near future, double masking, sanitizing and 
social distancing has to be a part of our lives.  

Further, please be informed that our special sessions of Activity-based Learning 
/ Experiential Learning / Art-Integration Activities / Subject Enrichment Classes 
/ Performance Enhancement Classes shall be culminating on 7th May 2021 
(Friday). The school shall resume normal classes w.e.f. 10th June 2021 
(Thursday). 



Holidays Home Work for all classes will be available on school website for your 
ready reference. The objective of the assignments and projects included in 
Holidays Home Work is to keep our children constructively involved and also to 
develop the most effective method of learning i.e. self-study. It has been 
designed keeping in mind the present scenario. Let them not consider it a 
burden and enjoy learning at their own comfortable pace.  

And the vital bottom line still remains that our first priority today is to maintain 
good physical and mental health of our family. I hope, on the other side of 
holidays, we will meet in a happier, healthier and brighter times.  

So we leave you this thought… 

 

 

May there be Well-being everywhere. Stay Safe, Stay Healthy! 

 

With Kind Regards, 

Vandana Kapoor 

PRINCIPAL 


